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I am Matthew Prak, a civil engineering 
student at Oregon State University. I 
have been honored as the recipient of 
this year’s Allen A. Alsing Scholarship 
from the Oregon APWA Scholastic 
Foundation! 
I am a junior at Oregon State University 
working towards a degree in Civil 
Engineering. I previously interned at 
Marion County Public Works, where I 
developed a passion for serving the 
public.  

Once I graduate, I plan to pursue my 
professional engineering license as an 
EIT in the transportation engineering 
field. I hope to continue working on 
projects where I can have a positive 
impact on my local communities. 


